
From: Tri-County Technical College <reidson@tctc.edu>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 11/16/2017 2:44:34 PM
Subject: Save the Date - TCTC Student Success Center Ribbon Cutting and Dedication Ceremony

This message was sent to ltgov@scstatehouse.gov. It was sent from: Tri-County Technical College (reidson@tctc.edu), Public Relations 
and Communications Tri-County Technical College PO Box 587, Pendleton, SC 29670. You can modify/update your subscription via the 
link below, however please do not unsubscribe. These emails are official business of Tri-County Technical College.
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